HB 2510
| am in opposition to this bill. This bill will create serious problems for the legal gun owner. We should not have to secure our

weapons so that they are not readily available for self protection in our homes. The criminal strikes quickly. Usually when one is
alone or at night. Seconds count in life saving scenarios. Fumbling away after being awakened in the dead of night to a break in,
one should not have to unlock his weapon to protect themselves or their family members.

This is not only a bad bill but a dangerous and foolish bill. Vote "NO" and protect the law abiding gun owner from becoming a

criminal with this bill.



